Portsmouth School Board
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

Notice of Anticipated Non-Public Meeting

Monday, January 5, 2009
Board Room, Little Harbour School
6:30 PM

The Portsmouth School Board anticipates voting to enter a Non-
Public Session in accordance with RSA 91 — A: 3 (3). The Non-Public
Session will begin at 6:30 PM.

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired:
If you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please contact the
Superintendent’s office at 431-5080 one week prior to the meeting.




